
PRESS RELEASE   

 

  

 
26 December 2007 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Delisting of the TNU Units from Eurolist by EuronextTM 
 
 
 
 
 
Euronext Paris has decided, in accordance with the provisions of Article 6905/1 (i) of Book I 
of the Euronext Market Rules, to delist the TNU Units as of 14 January 2008*. 
 
The TNU Units, which have already been delisted from the London Stock Exchange and 
from Eurolist by EuronextTM in Brussels, will be registered on the delisted securities 
compartment (compartiment des valeurs radiées des marchés réglementés) from this date. 
 
 
 
* Euronext Notice PAR_20071224_10275_EUR dated 24 December 2007. 
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